
The Chamber’s two Oxfam 
Trailwalker teams, Mighty 
Titans (0073) and Minions 

(0250), successfully completed the 
recent Hong Kong Trailwalker. 
The team members were Joyce 
Bijl, Thomas Chan, Gary Cheung, 
Yvonne Lum, Anthony Tsao, Greg-
ory Wong, Rachel Yam, and Emily 
Yau. They were supported by mem-

bers of the Young Executives Club 
(YEC) who besides helped raise funds, 

also delivered necessities to team mem-
bers during their 100-kilometre hike. 
Although the hike is over, the team still 

From Agony to Jubilation

has one more mountain to climb in 
their quest to raise over HK$200,000. 
So if you can help them achieve their 
target, please donate via the QR Code. 

A long journey
After six months of intensive train-

ing through blistering heat and even 
thunder storms, the two teams set off 
at 9:30 a.m. with hundreds of other 
Trailwalkers on 20 November. The 
weather was unusually hot and humid 
for November, but that didn’t worry 
the teams, who had trained in 30+° 
Celsius heat in the summer. 

Months of training

Mighty Titans



Everyone’s spirits and adrenaline 
was pumping at the starting line. To 
give support and encouragement to the 
Chamber’s teams, YEC Chairman Oscar 
Chow, and Vice Chairman Joseph Chan, 
together with Chamber CEO Shirley 
Yuen cheered them on as the starting 
horns sounded. 

The Mighty Titans soon got into 
their stride and powered along the 
first stage of the 100-km route. The 
intensive training paid off for both 
teams as they were not plagued by 
injuries or problems, which can affect 
some teams. 

The Mighty Titans crossed the fin-
ishing line in 30 hours and 31 min-
utes, and were soon followed by the 
Minions, who completed the walk 
in 33 hours 37 minutes, despite 
one team member having to 
drop out due to a leg injury. 

The two teams’ dedication 
and success is truly inspira-
tional. Their success has moti-
vated them to push themselves 
even further, as some members 
are planning to enter the six-day, 
251 km Sahara Marathon, and of 
course next year’s Trailwalker. 

Minions



Around 50 members spent Sat-
urday afternoon on 7 Novem-

ber sailing around Hong Kong on 
the Aqua Luna to raise funds for 
the Chamber’s two Oxfam Trail-
walker teams. The junket was 
sponsored by Ascent Partners 
Group Limited. The teams, Mighty 
Titans and Minions, hope to raise 
as much money as possible for a 
good cause. Trailwalker has ended, 
but efforts to raise as much money 
as possible for Oxfam continue, so 
if you want to make a donation, 
however small, please visit www.
chamber.org.hk/trailwalker/

The Chamber and the teams 
would like to take the opportunity 
to thank all who have supported 
the good cause! Especially Ascent 
Partners, EY, Chung Fung Chari-
table Foundation Limited, and 
Chicks. 

Sailing for a Good Cause




